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General Info:  
Our next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, April 18, 2019 at the Longhorn Steakhouse, 10605 Centrum 
Parkway, Pineville, NC, (704) 543-0484.  The restaurant is located across the street from the Carolina 
Place Mall, off of Highway 51 just west of I-485.  Directions are listed on the e-mail version, or contact 
G. Tyrian for additional directions.  Our meeting begins at 6:15 PM, with dinner at 7:00 PM and the 
speaker beginning at 8:00 PM.      
 
April 18, 2019 Meeting 

For our spring meeting we are proud to present Ms. Michelle (Mickey) Coffino.  Mickey is the owner of Queen 
City Metal Recycling & Salvage, as well as 5 other companies that tie into recycling. She is presenting an 
overview of how recycling is currently performed as well as what is needed to be keep a recycler in compliance. 
HINT: this ain’t your grampa’s junkyard, folks!  

Among Mickey’s credentials include the following:  

2017 SMALL BUSINESS PERSON YEAR for the SBA 
2019 WELLS FARGO Small Business of the Year for NC 
50 Most influential Women twice for 2 companies 
25 Most influential Women 
2016 Enterprising Women of the Year 
Guest Star Filming with Pilgrim Productions for a TV program launching this fall 
ISRI 2019 Guest Speaker & Women in Recycling Council Board Leader 
 

The section would like to thank Ms. Kellie Hedrick with Environmental Process Solutions with helping to 
arrange the meeting.  
 
If possible, please RSVP to George Tyrian by phone or e-mail by Wednesday April 17. If not possible, please 
come anyway! 
  
Other Business: 
 
The section has been contacted regarding several openings for EH&S managers for local manufacturing 
operations.  Please feel free to contact G. Tyrian for additional details.  
 
We still intend to have CCI speak on various forms of blasting (dry ice, sponge, etc.).  The meeting details are 
still being arranged.   
 
Please feel free to forward any meeting suggestions to me at gtyrian@cecinc.com.  
 
Our community website through the National section is:  www.aiche.org/centralcarolinas  
 
 

SEE YOU AT THE MEETING 


